
VALLEY GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB, INC. 
Antipolo City 

 
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2016 - 024 
 
TO   : ALL MEMBERS  
 
FROM   : MANAGEMENT 
 
DATE   : November 24, 2016 
 
SUBJECT  : CLOSURE OF SOUTH COURSE BACK 9  
 
The Board of Directors during their regular meeting last November 19, 2016 resolved to 
close the back 9 of the South Course from December 5, 2016 to January 1, 2017.  This 
is in line with the on-going Rehabilitation of the South Course. 
 
Members and their Guests who will tee of on the front 9 of the South Course may 
complete their 18 holes on Hole # 1 of the North Course (SC 1         NC 1) .  Those who 
will tee of from North 10 may complete their 18 holes on   Hole # 1 South Course   (NC 10 
       SC 1). The green fee of the composite course will be adjusted accordingly. 
 

THE MANAGEMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


